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Tuesday 29th November, 2022 

 
Re: After School Club (ASC) & After School Activities (ASA) 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

We are fast approaching the end of this term, so please see below key information:  
 

● Friday 2nd December (this Friday) will be the last day for the After School Activities (ASA) i.e. 

Yoga, Mindfulness, Art, Cooking, etc. for this term, except those that we run on Monday – 
the last day for these will be Monday 5th December.  

● Monday 12th December will be the last day for the After School Club (ASC).  

 

● Wednesday 14th December will be the last day for Breakfast Club.  

 
● Wednesday 4th January (first day back for the children) will be the first day for Breakfast Club 

and After School Club.  
 

         Please contact the school office if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs C. Fraga 
Assistant Headteacher (Extended Schools)  
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